
COMMUNITY WILDLIFE PLANT GROUPS 

With the funding from the Stiperstones 

Corndon Landscape Partnership Scheme it 

is hoped to have plant groups as part of 

the Rea Valley and the Camlad Valley 

Community Wildlife Groups.  

This has worked well in other groups, es-

pecially in the Clun and the Upper Onny. 

Initially our main focus would be on help-

ing to locate and survey the existing old 

hay meadows, pastures and road verges to 

compliment the work of the Landscape 

Partnership Scheme. 

 There are other possibilities such as sur-

veying ancient trees, fungi and other plant 

habitats It is really down to YOU, the   

people living in the area to say what you 

may be interested in doing. 

The Upper Onny Plant Group already has a varied programme for this year 

to which you are welcome and some of the events are within these new are-

as. Also the Shropshire Wildlife Trust will be doing botanical surveys of    

local Wildlife Sites. 

There will be a follow up Plant Group meeting fairly soon so that those     

people who are interested can get together. 

We will produce a programme to cater for a range of ages and abilities. 

Don’t be put off if you think you don’t know much about plants, as training 

will be provided; and if you have skills do please come and share them. 

Please contact Rob Rowe on 01588 630648 for more info. Or email 

rob@robrowe.co.uk 
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